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Comments: I DO NOT believe that the harm and problems described by the Sierra Club are realistic. As an

Engineer and long time resident of Nevada who camps and hunt/fishes/hikes in this area I believe the Sierra Club

is working to kill a project that will bring about wonderful jobs and money to an economy that has been hurt badly

by the Covid outbreak.  There are many talented environmental engineers as well as other disciplines working

hard to make this a project that will be beneficial and will not harm the environment.  


